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The Charles E Cody Fund

c/o PCC Ben Cosgray

13840 Robinson Rd.

Plain City, Ohio 43064

Dear PCC Ben and Trustees,

I would like to thank you and all the trustees for the kind donation of
S10,000.00 from the Ohio Lions Foundation in June 2020.

During this difficult time and dealing with Covid L9, We have been able to get

back to work with our Students. Victoria from the Dayton area was in our first class

which we call the Covid 19 class she was 1 of 5 in the class all within driving range of
Columbus. They all wore masks and kept social distance and had no visitors during their
stay. Victoria is a widow and her age is 59 years old and this being her first dog guide.

Victoria lost her Vision 2OL4 in one eye and 2018 in her second eye both from Retinal

Detachments. She was extremely excited to get back home to visit her grand children

We hope you all enjoy the scholarship picture of Victoria from Dayton area.

That the foundation made possible this year.

August 3L, 2020

Thank You and sta hea Ith
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